
Alice in Wonderland Tea Party
at library
To  celebrate  the  185th  anniversary  of  Lewis  Carroll’s
birthday, the Douglas County Public Library will be having an
Alice in Wonderland Tea Party. 

Tea and cookies will be served with Alice and the Mad Hatter
at the Minden Library on Jan. 21 from 3-4:30pm.

Children ages 4-10 are invited. 

The Minden Library is located at 1625 Library Lane. For more
info, call 775.782.9841. 
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